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           09 July 2024 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Year 11 GCSE Results Day 2024 
  
I am writing to confirm our plans for Key Stage 4 and Post 16 Results Day on Thursday 22 August 
2024 and provide guidance on post results services this year. They will need to enter via the main 
entrance on this day. 
  
Results Day – Thursday 22 August  
Students are welcome on site to collect results from 10:00am-12:00pm on Thursday 22 August. 
If they would like their results collected by someone else on their behalf, emailed to an email 
address or they would like their results posted to a UK address different to what we hold on our 
system, please let us know by midday on 21 August 2024. Please note, emails and post will be 
sent after midday on 22 August.  
  
The nominated person must have the student’s permission to collect the results on their behalf. 
The named nominee must also bring photo ID for themselves.  We will not release results to 
third parties under any other circumstances.  
  
Post-16 destination advice   
To support students who, at the time of receiving their results, need further advice and guidance 
with respect to their post-16 destination, there will be staff available to help them on Thursday 22 
August 2024 until 12:00pm in the hall.   
  
The National Careers Service will be delivering the Exam Results Helpline during August 2024. 
Young people or their parents can contact the helpline on 0800 100 900 to speak to a 
professionally qualified careers adviser if they need advice on their next steps. You can also visit 
Careers advice - job profiles, information and resources | National Careers Service or search for 
the National Careers Service on Facebook and Twitter.  
  
Post Results Services   
Please see POST RESULTS SERVICE (JUNE 2024 SERIES) Policy on the website here. This 
includes details of how to appeal the awarded grade. Information regarding grade boundaries will 
be provided with the results on 22 August. Should you require a paper copy of these documents, 
please contact the office to request. 
  
Should you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me.  
   
Kind regards,  
  
  
  
Claire Willmott  
Deputy Head- Curriculum and Standards Lead 

https://nationalcareers.service.gov.uk/
https://www.cranburycollege.co.uk/page/?title=EXAMINATIONS&pid=61

